
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Lynda Christison' <lchristison@lcrac.com>

Date: 1/15/2013 7:31:29 AM
Subject: RE: Pelion Ribbon Cutting

That works for me.

Tony

From: Lynda Christison [mailto:lchristison@lcrac.com]
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2013 5:41 PM
To: Randy Gibson; Tawana Bonnett; Kester, Tony; Dickinson, Gerry
Cc: Mary Beth Callais
Subject: Pelion Ribbon Cutting
Importance: High

Hi All,

The Lt. Governor's office would like us to hold the ribbon cutting, etc. on Monday, February 18th.

Please let me know whether or not that date will work for each of you.

Thanks,

Lynda

Lynda Christison, MPA
Director, Council on Aging
Lexington County Recreation & Aging Commission
803-356-5111
lchristison@lcrac.com
www.lcrac.com
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